
Installation Service 
for Lake North DS 

Victor Melad Jr.

Includes a worship service 
followed by hospitality including Filipino desserts 

Sunday, September 15
3:00 p.m.

Please join the Bishop and the Lake North District as we welcome and
celebrate Rev. Victor Melad Jr.'s ministry as the new District Superintendent
of the Lake North District. DS Melad will deliver the message as we gather to

sing, pray, hear the Word, and break bread together in the Spirit of Christ.

More information at umcnic.org/calendar/installation-of-ds-victor-melad-jr

 All are welcome!

Clergy are encouraged to robe for the service.

The service will be livestreamed.

Evanston: First UMC
516 Church St., Evanston

Free parking is available in the parking garage on the corner of Church Street and Chicago.


